
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
Richland County Health and Human Services will hold a Public Hearing Thursday, July 

12, 2018 at 9:30 a.m. in the Main Conference Room of the Community Services 

Building, 221 West Seminary Street, Richland Center, Wisconsin, to seek public input in 

order to assist the agency in developing its 2019 plan and budget.     

 

Written comments and suggestions about the 2019 budget can also be submitted until 

July 20, 2018 by writing: Tim Gottschall, Interim Director, Richland County Health and 

Human Services, 221 West Seminary Street, Richland Center, WI  53581 or by email to 

tim.gottschall@co.richland.wi.us. 

 

 

 


